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My name is Adolfo Budar. I have been a part of the parkrose community for most of 

my life and something you should know about my community is that we care for each 

other. We have been learning and reading about pollution and I think that the house 

bill will really help and change the outcome and future of many kids.  

 

Climate change has been an issue since I was a kid and it continues to be a problem 

even after so many years. Getting this bill passed would be a step in the right 

direction to fighting climate change. Multnomah County is in the worst 2% of counties 

nationwide for diesel pollution. I like being number 1 but this isn't something to take 

pride in. Putting rules and limits on such things that would contribute to the diesel 

levels is a very important step into changing the statistics.  

 

Passing the bill is extremely important considering everything else that helps pollute 

the earth. Please consider the health and well being of our children and thank you for 

hearing us out. 

 


